
WELCOME 7JLD

Dear students

I am delighted that I have been asked by Mr Daly to be your progress tutor in 
September. My name is Mr Lloyd and I am part of the Philosophy, Religion and 
Ethics (PRE) department here at Forge. It is only my second year here and I 
barely knew anyone or knew my way around when I first started either. I feel 
very lucky to have a year 7 form and I am looking forward to meeting you and 
us starting a new year together.

As your progress tutor, it is my responsibility to ensure that you settle into academy life without any 
worries or concerns. If you have any concerns I want you to be reassured that I am here to help and 
that your transition into secondary school is a positive experience. 

I am a huge sports fan. In my spare time, I play rugby for a local club and when I’m not doing that 
I’m usually watching whatever sport is on TV. I have to admit I am Welsh, so you might want to 
watch out when England and Wales are playing against one another.

I am looking forward to finding out what your interests and hobbies are too. These are unusual 
circumstances at present, normally I would have the pleasure of meeting you in person. In the 
meantime, look after yourselves and I very much look forward to seeing you soon.

All the best, 
Mr Lloyd

/ormistonforgeacademy @ormiston_forge /ormistonforgeacademy

Progress Tutor letters.indd   2 09/06/2020   12:13




